
TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Court Street/Victoria Street Junction 

Trenching Works 
 
The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 
businesses and the general public that the Court 
Street/Victoria Street junction will be closed between 
6:00am and 6:00pm on Sunday 9th December 2018 for 
trenching works. There will be local access to those 
sections of Court Street and Victoria Street immediately 
adjacent to the junction, but the junction will be closed 
to all through traffic. 
 
These works are being carried out on behalf of the 
Information and Digital Technologies Department, 
Government of Bermuda. 
 
Barriers and signage will be in place. 
 
The City of Hamilton apologizes for any inconvenience 
this may cause. 
 
City Hall   Ian Hind  
5th December 2018  Senior Engineer 


